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Have you tested positive to COVID-19? 
 

COVID-19 to participate in 
this study, including:  

 
 

The study is being conducted by: 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 Dr Lyndel Hewitt - ISLHD Research Clinician Lyndel.Hewitt@health.nsw.gov.au 
 Dr Jose Cuenca - ISLHD Research Clinician Jose.Cuenca@health.nsw.gov.au 
 

 Those who have tested positive to COVID-19 at any time 
 Those who have fully recovered 
 Those living anywhere in Australia 

 
The aim of this study is to understand

3,

 Principal Investigator, Dr Stuart Tan - ISLHD Specialist Physician in Trauma & 
Rehabilitation Medicine Stuart.Tan@health.nsw.gov.au 

 the longer-term effects of COVID-19 on 
the human body. It involves taking a short survey (approximately 10 minutes) 
upon enrolment to the study and at 1,     6, 12, 18, 24 months after enrolment. 

A research study to identify health impacts and needs of 
individuals with COVID-19 over a period of 24 months 

Please email: ISLHD-CovidResearch@health.nsw.gov.au or 
Phone / sms : 0459 887 682 for more information
 


